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I'm asking your support for HB 3170, which requests an additional $10 million to fund 

a second round of the Community Resilience Hubs grant program. As a 

neighborhood association leader in Corvallis, I know there is much work still to do to 

organize, support, and prepare our neighborhoods for disasters and climate 

resiliency.  

 

The need is obvious: In 2023, the program received $10 million of one-time funding 

but could only support 96 of the 700 applicants.  

 

Thank you. 


